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Dear Ravenwood Parents/Guardians,

This letter is to let you know your child’s class will be receiving age-appropriate lessons on child sexual abuse and assault prevention education as required under the state’s Alaska Safe Children’s Act (Erin’s Law).

Erin’s Law Education is comprised of quarterly grade level lessons that will be taught during the Health classes taught by your child’s teacher. These lessons meet the full requirements for student training under the Alaska Safe Children’s Act, Erin’s Law, and are designed to help prevent childhood sexual abuse. These lessons will be presented in a non-threatening way, along with the skills needed for self-protection and will be handled in a sensitive, respectful manner.

[bookmark: _heading=h.8gjauuuyh7f5][bookmark: _heading=h.dtfik0xavf6w]Information about the quarterly lessons can be viewed in this google drive:  Health Quarterly Lessons
[bookmark: _heading=h.athvkmz5yayr]
If you have any questions about the content of the program or if you wish to inquire about opting out, please contact your child’s teacher.
[bookmark: _heading=h.lyuu5kc1iaru][bookmark: _heading=h.s2ca6vnyojzg]
Thank you for partnering with us as we continue to provide learning opportunities to improve the safety and well-being of our students.

Sincerely,


Kim Bautista
Principal, Ravenwood Elementary School
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